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    Monday Memo  
 

Catholic Family Development Centre:  We are sad to report that the Catholic Family 

Development Centre is closing its doors after many years of service.  The Centre officially 

closes on October 28, 2022.  The closing is a result of financial strains due to program 

closures and the loss of adequate funding.  We are grateful to all those who worked at the 

Centre over the years and to the many administrators and counsellors  who lead the 

programs for recovery and counselling. 

 

St. Anthony's Signature Dinner from the Dew. Thursday, October 27th. Take-home from 4 
pm to 7 pm is $15, dine-in from 5 pm to 7 pm is $20 and a pay it forward for our patrons is 
$15. Tickets are available at the Dew or online via our website 

 

SAVE THE DATE! St. Elizabeth Church CWL 2-Bit Auction Fundraiser: Sunday, November 13th, 
2022 from 1-4 p.m. Doors open at 12:30. Tickets: $6 in advance, $8 at the door. Call St. 
Elizabeth Church for tickets 622-1085 or pick-up after Mass (Saturday 5 p.m., Sunday 9:30 
a.m., French Mass at 11:00 a.m.)  Refreshments and great prizes available! ALL ARE 
WELCOME! Licence #M835725 
 

SIMPLY DELICIOUS! 

Father Rey’s Dill Pickles and Bread & Butter are available for sale: All proceeds will be 

donated to St Elizabeth Parish. To purchase or order, please contact or text. Fr. Rey at 1 807 

630-0676. We are very grateful for your support. 

 

4 Seasons Gift Shop: Join us for our Annual Christmas Open House, Door Prizes & 
Snacks 
Thursday, Nov 3rd,  8:30 am – 6:00pm 
Friday, Nov 4th, 8:30am – 6:00pm 
Saturday Nov 5th, 8:30am – 6:00pm 
Door Prizes & Snacks 

 


